
SLO VETTES RUN TO SANTA YNEZ  

LUNCH AT MAVERICK SALOON 

Saturday, April 27th, 2024 

 

SLO Vettes will be heading south on Saturday, April 27th to enjoy a nice lunch at 

the Maverick Saloon - 3687 Sagunto Street - in Santa Ynez.  The Maverick 

Saloon has been around since 1963 and it was named after the TV series 

starring James Garner.   

After lunch, you’re on your own to drive back home or to spend some time 

strolling the streets of Santa Ynez or visiting nearby Los Olivos or Solvang.  

We will be meeting in the parking lot of the Pismo Beach Outlets (Five Cities 

Drive Exit) across the street from the Chevron gas station at 10:15 AM and will 

depart at 10:30 AM.   We will head south on the 101 and exit Betteravia Road 

in Santa Maria and then head east.  We will take Foxen Canyon Road down to 

Highway 154 and then into Santa Ynez.   

It should be a beautiful drive on Foxen Canyon Road with all the recent rain 

that we have received. 

Please RSVP to Craig Bricker via text at 805-471-2945 or by email at 

crbricker@earthlink.net no later than Monday, April 22nd if you plan 

to attend.   DO NOT REPLY ALL TO THIS EMAIL! 

mailto:crbricker@earthlink.net

